
24/07/2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Closure of school and Study Pack Collections 
 
The following study packs provision will apply as from today 

• Gr 1 – Gr 3, Gr 7 and our IP 1 – IP 3 learners which are at school will receive all their study 
packs  

• Study pack information will be handed out to ensure learners know exactly what be expected 
to complete during time at home 

• Parents of learners of Gr 1 – Gr 3, Gr 7 and our IP 1 – IP 3 which are not at school need to 
collect the study packs between 12:00 – 13:00 only. 

• Parents of the Gr 4 – Gr 6 learners may collect study packs from 13:00 – 15:00 today. 
• All work has been set up and prepared for the duration of our closure of institution. 
• All schoolwork loaded weekly to our school website will be halted and only be uploaded 

again as from 17/08/2020 
• This is most essential for parents to assist and collect the study packs to ensure continuous 

learning as this study packs will form part of a continuous assessment mark allocation. 
• All study packs need to be looked after and returned to school on the day of which is 

allocated to the return/ phase in date 
• Study packs will be isolated for a period of time as well as sanitized before the study packs be 

marked for continuous assessment mark allocation 
 
Parents need to sign the registers at the security gates as well as the collection form which will be at 
the educator. 
 
ZRC will ensure that work for learners are prepared and therefore it still remains the responsibility as 
the parent/guardian to collect and support the learner to complete and be up to date with all 
schoolwork provided. 
 
Any further communication and information will be forwarded to parents as soon as we receive any 
updated amendments regarding the return structure and phasing in of learners. 
 
Regards 
 
DF Millin 
PRINCIPAL 


